September Updates & Dates

It is hard to believe the bowling season is coming to an end – this past week the temperatures were perfect for bowling.

Friday September 27th is still the tentative date for the green shut down with verticutting scheduled for the 26th. We hope to get confirmation from the company on Monday and as soon as the date is confirmed I will share. The company that has been hired will do most of the work. We will still need volunteers to assist getting the plugs off the green their machine will drop the plugs at the edge of the green. Another machine will spread the sand and we have someone to load the sand so it is going to be a very different experience.

If you have not been by the club – the walls are looking very bare as we prepare to paint inside the club house. I picked up the painting prep items so we are ready to start filling holes, painting over knots, etc. Let me know if you can assist with the prep which we want to get done before the end of the month and/or painting which we expect to do early October. Once the painting is done, we will set the date for the final clean up around the club where we put the benches inside and pull hoses, etc.

Many thanks to Cindy, Lyn C, Lynn B, Jane and Lorie for a great job with the New Wave Probus group. I have no doubt they had a wonderful time. Hopefully we can get them out again next year but earlier in the season.

Many thanks to Dave for installing the lag bolts in the shade covers – this allows us to tilt the tops – so clever and very handy for when we have sand deliveries, etc.

You can still buy tickets (\$2 each) for any of the raffle items before or at the meeting and check out the beautiful runner that Sherry made for the raffle. Not previously offered we will be selling tickets at the fall meeting for a couple of Reinhard cider sample bags. I can tell you the Blackberry cider is delicious. Raffle winners will be pulled at the meeting. Don't worry if you are not at the pot luck you will still win the item if your name is pulled.

Reminder - Friday, September 27th we need to give Huron Meadows the number of people coming to the pot luck. Please RSVP and let us know if you are coming, if you are bringing a guest and what you will be bringing – thanks!

The **pot luck itself is on Friday, October 4**th **at Huron Meadows** (our favourite place). **Happy hour at 5pm, dinner at 6pm** with the meeting to follow.